
 

9 September 2019 
 

Phonics and Reading meeting – Reception 
 
We would like to invite you to attend an informal meeting on Tuesday 17 
September 2019. 
 
3:15 – 4:00 pm Miss Walker’s Reception classroom. 
 
The session will be full of information about supporting your child with Phonics and 
reading and will be a good opportunity for you to ask any questions. 
 
Other members of the school staff will be available to supervise the children while 
you are in the meeting.  
 
Please can you reply in the payment section on the Gateway App headed Reception 
Phonics meeting to let us know if you are able to attend (no payment required just 
attendance reply).  If you are unable to attend the meeting then please can we ask 
that you collect your child from Miss Hewitt’s classroom door on this occasion. 
 
We hope you are able to attend. 
 
Thanks, The Foundation staff  
 
 
 
 

 


